v Shout out to our Beyond the 21 team- their focus on post secondary skills and
opportunities for our students is so needed! This week several students
participated in meaningful meetings with community members in specific careers.
Our group E students are doing AMAZINGLY! Thank you parents, families, staff,
and students for all you have done to set us up for a safe return!

v" To see some job and transition opportunities for students and families, please use

our BT21 link- Beyond the 21 Upcoming Events as well as this HCC link

https://www.howardcc.edu/services-support/career-services/jobsearch/job-internship-
fair.html

All hybrid parents/guardians should have received an email from me stating if your
child is in group A or B. All hybrid students begin the week of March 29" at
Homewood. If you have any questions please reach out to me anytime.

If you have any student or family pictures (holiday, virtual learning, seasonal, etc),
please share them with suzi_young@hcpss.org to be included in the yearbook and
be entered into a raffle!

Homewood offers virtual clubs. Please encourage your child to join if interested!

v/ TCOE Workshops - Please click here(Links to an external site.) (Links to an external
site.) for detailed flyers:
o March 13 9-10:30 a.m. — TCOE Community Academy— Suicide Prevention &
Substance Abuse

o March 20 9-10:30 a.m. -Family Financial Education Series
v" BSAP Workshops:
o March 6 6:30-8:00 p.m. — Re-Entry to School (more details to follow)
o March 20 6:30-8:00 p.m. - BCAP CCON Webinar — Virtually Expanding Your
Horizons — Jumpstart (more details to follow)

v" So many resources to share this week! There are four attachments in
addition to this one- please review them and share as needed!
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